
10.30am -12.30pm

on Wednesday 7th December 2022

at Warners End Community Centre, 
Northridge Way, 
Warners End, 
Hemel Hempstead 
HP1 3QG 

Do you want to have your say on important
issues in your local area?




Join us for the Dacorum Local
Learning Disability Forum

(in association with the 
Co-Production Board) 




Everyone is Welcome!



For More information please contact:
Natasha Bartley on 0300 123 4044 
or email n.bartley@pohwer.net

Do you or someone you know have a
learning disability?


